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Dear Parents, Guardians, and Staff, 

I am writing to inform you that Sanford High School and Sanford Regional Technical Center will be holding an 
asynchronous learning day on Tuesday, November 5th, as our campus will serve as the city's designated voting 
location. 

Key Information: 

●​ Students will not attend classes on campus that day 
●​ November 4th Students will be offered a take home lunch for November 5th 
●​ All learning activities will be conducted remotely 
●​ Students will access their assignments through Google Classroom 
●​ Staff will be present on campus 
●​ Teachers will be available via email from 1:45-2:35 PM to address any questions about assignments 

This arrangement allows our facility to fulfill its civic duty while ensuring educational continuity for our 
students. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out 
to the school administration. 

 

Tracy Gibson 

 

Sanford High School Principal 
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